
 

  

From: "Trisha Darner" 
To: <comments@mgmbill.org>
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2008 10:17 AM
Subject: FW: Legislative Bill Regarding Circumcision
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-----Original Message----- 
From: Rep Maurer [mailto:Maurer.Rep@state.or.us]  

Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2008 9:27 AM 

To: Trisha Darner 
Cc: Sen Bates; Rep Esquivel 

Subject: RE: Legislative Bill Regarding Circumcision 
  
Ms. Darner: 
  
Thank you for contacting our office. It is most effective if you work with the Representative in the district where 
you live. Your Representative is Sal Esquivel and your Senator is Alan Bates. Rep. Maurer respects your views 
on this issue but is not interested in sponsoring this legislation as this is in direct conflict with the freedom of 
religion of the Jewish faith. 
  
Best Regards, 
  
Allison Mac Mullin 
  
Legislative Assistant 
  

 
Ron Maurer 
State Representative 
District 3 
Josephine County 
  
  
  




